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 ENGAGEMENT ENJOYMENT ENTHUSIASM = EXCELLENCE.  

Love your neighbour as yourself. 

We care, learn and achieve… together.  
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Tuesday 2nd December 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Mrs. Bevan is unwell at the moment and unfortunately, is unable to return to school as planned. 
Therefore, Miss Martin will continue to teach the YRB class in order to provide some consistency for the 
children. I’m sure you will agree that Miss Martin has done a great job to ensure that the children are 
happy and are enjoying learning. Mrs. Thomas will continue to work alongside Miss Martin. 
 
When I have any further information, I will provide an update for you. Thank you for your continued 
support during these very challenging times. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Headteacher 
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